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*********************

You can see the hamper filling up as it 
progresses.  Peter handed it over to Steve 
in Cirencester, then Alastair (from Ashton 
Keynes) collected it to take on to Martin in 
Standlake.  Martin displays it on the bonnet 
of his newly-acquired Traveller.


The hamper will now travel on to Castle 
Eaton, Royal Wootton Bassett and 
Wroughton, to complete the first stage.  


We will then be in touch with Branch 
members in Stage 2, the area south of 
Swindon.


To give you an idea of the hamper’s 
ultimate destination, here is a photo of the 
Food Bank at Swindon Night Shelter, taken 
at the end of our last hamper relay.  


